





We're taking it to the streets! December 2nd

The church will be having a community outreach event December 2nd. During this event, we will hove many opportunities for people to get involved in our church, This will include our youth group! I'd like for all of our Students to be here and introduce your friends to our Church!



As we wind down another year, we would like to thank you for your support and prayers this year. God blessed us with nearly a dozen students who made first time commitments or recommitments to Christ! We are hopeful of what God has for the future of Salt Life Ministries! We pray God's blessing on you and your family this holiday Season.



We wish YOU a Merry Christmas! December 21st

We will have an ugly sweater/t-shirt party December 21st! Come enjoy food, games, and prizes. We will begin <u>Wednesday at 6:30</u> and finish around 8. Invite your friends!



March 10th-12th

We are getting ready for Winterfest! I wanted to remind all families that the cost will be about \$150 per student. We are trying to raise money for this event to offset cost for everyone. Students will need to bring money for food or any souvenirs they may want. We will provide more information about this event as time draws nearer. We just wanted to give ample time to be saving money so all students will have an opportunity to attend.



Ring in the New Year! January 1st 2016

As we begin a new year, we're reminded of new beginnings. We encourage our youth to make resolutions for Christ this year. Things we can include in our resolutions are to pray more frequently, praise more passionately, and seek for God's purpose in our lives. If we purposefully put Christ at the center of our lives 2017, could be the start to something amazing!